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This is absolutely insane. 

People in Portland and Salem have ZERO idea what we pay for as COUNTRY 

FOLKS, not Townies/City dwellers. You should DENY this as taxes are already too 

high. Or let the awful Kotek figure out how to use the excess State moneys instead of 

regulating us more. 

WE WILL LEAVE as many have been leaving Oregon. When you see people asking 

what State to move to, Oregon is at the bottom of the list, due to these types of 

overzealous measures.  

 

Tax the Californians coming in. They get taxed for leaving their awful State. 

 

Oregon and Washington are going in the wrong direction. 

 

NO ON HRJ 201 


